From:

To: SizewellC

Subject: Sizewell C

Date: 23 May 2022 10:52:13
Dear Sirs

We are gravely concerned that, at this very late stage, the Planning Inspectorate

finds it necessary to raise so may queries with EDF.  This project has take 11 years to date and EDF’s
application with so many unconsidered details shows lack of commitment and professionalism and planning
permission should be refused.

- Access - with no existing transport infrastructure EDF should have provided detailed

plans for not only road use, but also rail and sea access. Advice from local authorities has has not been
accepted showing disregard for local opinion. Those of us living alongside road and rail links have no idea of
how construction will affect us.

- Minsmere - we are in complete agreement with the RSPB’s objections.  This is an exceptional area of
unusual habitat and, with the Government committed to protecting

the environment, the construction of Sizewell C would be catastrophic to our natural heritage.

- Water supply etc - there are many other basic issues which EDF have failed to
address.

With the disregard EDF have shown in the entire planning process we urge the Inspectorate to dismiss this
application.

Yours faithfully

Martyn and Karen White






